
 

 

COHO Supports SB 951 

 

Doctors drive patient centered-care. SB 951 is designed to keep 

physicians in the drivers seat for Oregonians health care. Coordinated 

Care Organizations were built against the backdrop of the tripple-aim 

of better care, better health, and lower costs. Without physicians in 

control of their patients health care, we fall short on all three. 

 

Please Pass SB 951! 


